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April 2023 

Greetings Class of 84! 

I hope you all are doing well and getting ready for Springtime activities like working in the yard, cleaning out the garage, 
and maybe even enjoying a little Spring Break vacation. It’s been far too long since you have heard from us, but we are 
once again focusing our efforts to get regular communications out to our class. 

10th Annual Day of Giving Coming Up 

Wabash Leaders are planning for the 10th Annual Day of Giving coming up soon. Hopefully, you have seen the messaging 
in past years and have participated in this event. The theme this year is #AlwaysWabash, so be on the lookout for more 
details on how you can show the world you’ve always been for Wabash and help Wabash make history as we continue 
to show that we have the best alumni network and involvement of any school in any Division! 

40th Reunion – How Can That Be?!? 

Holy Cow! Our 40th Reunion is coming up in just 15 months. It doesn’t seem like it was that long ago that we were all still 
on campus preparing for Comps and thinking about where we would go after Wabash … and now here we are nearly 40 
years later with many of us thinking about retiring or have already. Our 40th reunion will be in June 2024 as part of the 
annual Big Bash celebration on campus, so start planning for it now. 

Speaking of Big Bash, Registration is always open to all classes, not just those that are celebrating anniversary years. Big 
Bash 2023 is happening from June 2 – June 4.  Check out all of the activities here. 

Help Us Help You Reconnect with Old Friends 

The Wabash alumni directory is missing about 25% of the contact information for our classmates, so some of us will not 
receive this letter or other news from the college. We have been making a push to try to get word to these individuals 
and encourage them to log into the Alumni page on the Wabash website and make sure their contact information is up 
to date. You can help by reaching out to the guys you keep in touch with and ask them if they are keeping their 
information up to date on the Alumni Website. 

Check out the Alumni Directory here and see if you can help us reconnect with someone from your living unit, sports 
team, major, or just an old friend. 

Class of ’84 News 

Mike Kaster had to undergo a double lung transplant in the Fall of 2021. He has recovered well and completed a 5K run 
in April of 2022. Way to go Mike! 

I am sorry to report that Merlin Nice passed away on January 12, 2023. Merlin was some Little Giant and his heart was 
bigger than his 6’ 5” frame. You can read his obituary here. 

As always, we’d like to know how you’re doing and what’s new with you. More importantly, your classmates would love 
an update. Please drop us a note to let us know what is going on in your life and we’ll get it in the next letter.  

 

Bill (Bildo) Havlin 

 

 

 

        W.A.F. 
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